Sisters and Brothers,

It’s time to start making a better choice.

Are you looking forward to retirement, or worrying about ever being able to? After a lifetime of hard work, no one should have to retire in poverty.

With baby boomers about to retire in unprecedented numbers, the federal government is ignoring the looming crisis and insisting Canadians can just fend for themselves.

It’s Time to Expand the CPP. Expanding the CPP provides a simple and effective choice for all workers

In fact, a small increase in Canada Pension Plan contributions could help make things easier. For less than a cup of coffee and a donut a day the average worker could double their CPP benefits at retirement.

The CPP benefits everyone. The CPP is effective. The CPP is safe.

Expanding the CPP is the better choice to help today’s workers retire with dignity tomorrow.

Stand with your fellow sisters and brothers this election and commit to making a better choice for Retirement.

Join us for a Labour Canvass on Oct 6th and Oct 14th and help choose a new government that will expand the Canada Pension Plan.

Go to www.wrlc.ca/federal_election for all the details.

Take a stand and stand up for change. Make a better choice this election.

In Sol


